
Rock Canyon Elementary School                  December 2018 

  Roadrunner BEEPS 
School Office: 374-4935                                                                                                                                                     Absence Line: 812-8675                    

School begins at 8:40am and ends at 3:20pm; Fridays school ends at 1:30pm 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3 
  

 

4 

 
 

 

5 

 
9:15am Geography 

Bee in KIVA 

 

 

 
Chess Club 3:20-4:00 

6 7 
Box Tops Collection 

 
School Spirit Day-

Wear school colors 
 

Early Dismissal 
1:30 pm 

 

10 

 
 

 

11 
 

Kindness Club 
Meeting 

During lunch recess 
(Orchestra Room) 

 
Concert Choir 

7:30 am 

12 
 

 

4th Grade Ski School 
Day! 

 
 
 
 

Chess Club 3:20-4:00 

13 
Concert Choir 

7:30 am 
 

 

 

14 

School Spirit Day-
Wear school colors 

 
Early Dismissal 

1:30 pm 
 

6pm Choir Concert 

in the Gym 

17 

  
 

18 

 

 

 

 

 
Concert Choir 

7:30 am 

19 

Christmas programs 
 4th - 6th & AM 

kindergarten: 10 am 
 

PM  Kindergarten-3rd  
grade:  2 pm 

 
Chess Club 3:20-4:00 

 

20 
 
 

Early Dismissal 
1:30 pm 

 
 

Concert Choir 
7:30 am 

21 
 

No School 
Christmas Break 

 

First Day of Winter

 

24 
CHRISTMAS BREAK!  
School will resume 

January 7th 

25 

 
No School 

 

26 

 
No School 

27 

 
No School 

28 

 
No School 

*Please call the office if your child will be late or absent! Numbers are listed above on the 

calendar!* 

Please make sure your email address is updated with the school. This BEEPS newsletter is going digital 

starting in January! 

 



PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 
Dear Parents, 
This holiday period is a wonderful time of year. It is 
a season for thinking more of others than ourselves, 
a season where giving is magnified, a season where 
children's smiles are preserved for generations to 
come.  
Please join us in the "Hungry Games" -  the Canned 
Food Drive for the Utah Food Bank. It begins after 
the Thanksgiving Break and will go until December 
18th.  Teachers will collect donations in their 
classrooms, and tally the total each day.  The winning 
class will get a party on Dec. 19th.  We will be 
accepting both item and cash donations.  Each dollar 
will count as 4 cans.  The Food Bank's most needed 
items include: wet goods (PB, jelly, syrup, condiments), 
canned meat, canned fruit, soup, stew, items for Kids 
Nutrition Packs (e.g., granola bars, natural juice 
boxes, raisins, peanut butter crackers, microwaveable 
meals, etc.), and hygiene items. 
As you celebrate this holiday season, may I, on behalf 
of all the employees at Rock Canyon, wish you and 
your family the very best. We are delighted to serve 
your children and wish the coming year to be 
peaceful and prosperous for all. -Seth Hansen, Principal 

 
From the PTA: As we finish off the year 2018(!) we are 
wishing you a wonderful school break filled with family 
traditions and joy. With this being the last paper copy of 
BEEPS, please be sure you read the newsletter when it is 
emailed to you starting January so you can stay up-to-date 
on what is happening. The school also maintains a vibrant 
instagram account @rockcanyonelementary. We love the 
teachers, staff, and families here at Rock Canyon. See you in 
2019!! -Lily Mott, PTA President 

 
The next Box Tops 
collection date is Friday, 
December 7th. Please clip 
and turn in all Box Tops so 
that we can reach our goal. 
If we succeed in collecting 
8,000+ thus far in the school 
year, Mr. Hansen promises 
to dye his hair red and green 
and in the shape of a 
Christmas tree. 
 

 
PTA donations are still needed, $20 per child. You can easily 
make them at paypal.me/rockcanyon. Thanks for you support! 
 
SafeUT app is being rolled out to elementary schools in the 
district, and is a great supplement to expressing any mental 
health and crisis concerns at school. Available on Apple, 
Android, and there will be access on the school website. 

KINDNESS CLUB   
The Kindness Club would like to thank all of the students 
who joined together to celebrate World Kindness Day on 
November 13th. We hope you all had fun participating in 
our recess activities!  
We’d also like to say “thank-you” to the students that 
participated in our Kindness challenge. Remember: No act 
of kindness goes unnoticed! *During this month of 
December be aware of the many opportunities you are 
giving to spread kindness! ...Happy Holidays!!! 

REFLECTIONS District awards of merit: Hailey Hall (film), 
June Galvin (2D) and Nadia Luke (3D). District awards of 
excellence and moving on to Region: Taive Gubler (film), 
Ian Sena (3D) and Henrik Coleman (film). Congratulations! 

 
Chess Club Announcements:       
-We will still have chess club on 
Wednesday December 19th, chess 
club starts again Wednesday 
January 9th.  
 
-Did you know there is an app 
for chesskid.com? It is convenient and so easy to use! 
Every child enrolled in chess club has 
a chesskid.com account and knows how to log in. We 
will have little prizes for kids who have logged some 
practice time on chesskid.com over Christmas break. 

 
LIBRARY: We are happy to announce the 10 finalists for 

National Geographic Bee they are: Taft Smith, Eniqk 
Bushman, Benjamin Gaskill, Aaron Taylor, Haley Hall, 
Hayden Meldrum, Dylan Roberts, Grant Seamons, 
Beckham Gerstner and Abigail Holcomb. These students 
will compete in our school bee on December 5 at 9:15 
a.m. in the KIVA. 

 
Christmas shopping is here!  Make sure 

every dollar you spend on Amazon 

benefits our school. 

Amazon smile is an easy and free way to 

support our PTA.  Amazon will automatically donate 0.5% of your 
eligible purchases to our PTA.  It’s easy and free! 
1.  Go to smile.amazon.com, login using the same Amazon account 
you already have. 
2.  Select “PTA Utah Congress Rock Canyon Elementary PTA” as 
your charity. 
3.  You must always go to smile.amazon.com in order to be 
eligible for a contribution.

 
*The lost and found is overflowing. Please be 
sure to check for any missing items in the 
hallway by the cafeteria.* 

 
Every Friday is school spirit day. We encourage all 
students to wear their school shirts or school colors to 
show Rock Canyon Pride. Go Roadrunners! 
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